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Information to parents/carers about the use of medication in school


Medication should normally be given to children at home.  Even medicines to be given three times a day could be before school, immediately after school and bedtime. 
Exceptionally, it may be necessary for a child to take prescribed medication whilst at school.

If it is essential for medication to be taken in school and parents request a member of staff to administer the medication, the following procedure must be followed.

1. The medication must be prescribed by a doctor and the container should be clearly marked with:

· the child’s name;
· the name of the drug and dosage;
· the date of issue and expiry;
2. Parents are responsible for:

· making sure their child is well enough to attend school;
· bringing the medication to school and passing it to a member of staff;
· providing written information and consent using this medication form;
· replacing the medicine whenever necessary, and removing out of date medicine;

· completing a new medication form if the treatment changes, whether it be frequency or dosage of medication;
· informing the school if the child is responsible for administering his/her medication a home;

· advising the school of changes to the medical plan;

Note: only in very exceptional circumstances should ‘over the counter’ medication be brought into school, and this must be with prior approval of the Head Teacher.
